
 
Dear Community Member: 
 
Research suggests that a positive school climate can support student success.  
 
This year, Mifflin County Middle School has decided to gather data from students, staff, 
parents and community members regarding their perceptions of the school climate.  
This data will help the school leadership team and staff identify areas of strength and 
areas for improvement.  
 
Please let us know what you think by completing an anonymous survey at: 
www.paschoolclimatesurvey.org 
 
When you reach the survey website, please click on the link circled below and enter 
 
passcode: QOU71Z 
 

  
 
 
 The survey will be open until NOVEMBER 30, 2017.  Please help us improve the school 

climate by taking 5-10 minutes to complete this survey.  
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 D. Robert Reeder, III 
 Principal – MCMS  
 
  

http://www.paschoolclimatesurvey.org/


 


